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In the academic year 2022 – 2023, the Cini Club launched a YOUTUBE 

CHANNEL by the name of the institution in the month of 10
th

 September 

2022. The channel aims at posting live programmes such as sports, 

departmental events and other important activities of the college. A whatsapp 

group has been created for the members and students as kkc cini club. There are 

82 students members and 7 staff members in the group. 

        The student participants enthusiastically worked in maintaining the channel 

by posting event videos periodically and there are 809 Subscribers and 16,201 

views  for the channel. 

        In the month of February, a movie has been screened and 1500 students 

benefited. 

        A contest for best photography has been conducted and winners were 

rewarded with certificates.  
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